The Mayor of the Borough of North East Lincolnshire Council

Mayor's Parlour, Grimsby Town Hall, DN31 1HX Direct Line Tel: 01472 324101 or 324133

Email: civic.office@nelincs.gov.uk



Lutz Wagner Burgermeister

28th July 2021

Dear Burgermeister,

We have observed with concern the very sad effects of the extreme weather and flooding in Germany over the recent period.

We write to say that our thoughts and very best wishes are with those in Konigswinter who may have been affected by the severe weather.

You have our support and best wishes for a strong and safe recovery.

With warmest regards.

Yours sincerely

The Worshipful the Mayor of the Borough of North East Lincolnshire Council Cllr David Hasthorpe

Cllr Philip Jackson Leader of the Council

Rob Walsh Chief Executive